
EXPLANATION OF KHFR-LP’S TEMPORARY SILENCE 

 

  KHFR-LP’s transmitting antenna had been side-mounted on an agricultural 

silo.  On or about March 19, 2020 the silo was demolished, and, as a result, KHFR-

LP lost its transmitter and antenna site, and had to leave the air. 

 The station is currently silent pursuant to a special temporary authorization, 

File No. BLSTA-20200529AAL, granted July 15, 2020. 

 The licensee has identified a new transmitter site, and we will be filing an 

FCC Form 2100 application for a construction permit to make minor changes to 

KHFR-LP’s technical facilities in the coming days. 

   

 

 


